
 
Extraordinary announcement 

 
Change in the Board of Directors of Gedeon Richter Plc. 

  
 

The Company’s Board of Directors informs its shareholders that, with effect from 31 August 
2019, Mr. János Csák resigned from his membership in the Board of Directors of Gedeon 
Richter Plc. 
 
 

Gedeon Richter Plc. 
 


